
From: Judy Payne  
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 9:57 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE22-060 
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Please continue or even strengthen Net Energy Metering (NEM) because those with solar energy 
deserve a fair price for their power and we need a strong incentive for more people and companies to 
use renewable energy.  
 
NEM is good for our economy, bringing skilled jobs from renewable energy and diversity to our sources 
of power. 
 
Small scale solar is not hard on the land use pressures of our cities and towns and enables NH to pitch in 
on our global pledges regarding uses of renewable energy. 
 
There are so many reasons to preserve and strengthen NEM!  Please do so. 
 
Judy Payne 
--  

Judy Payne 
 
 


